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Milan, February 15, 2007 

To the 

Members of the 

Harvard Law School Association of Europe 

And other HLS Graduates based in Europe and outside of Europe 

 

 

Re: 2007 Annual Meeting in Lisbon, Portugal (May 17-20, 2007) 

 

 

Dear fellow Alumnae and Alumni: 

 

I am writing to you again after my previous letter dated December 19, 

2006, to report to you on the positive developments of the organization 

of our 2007 Reunion in Lisbon (May 17-20, 2007), which is fast 

approaching. 

 

I can tell you that everything is proceeding quite nicely. I have 

personally been to Lisbon for several days to check the various details, 

which all seem to be very promising. 

 

The Law School has designated Professor Richard H. Fallon, Ralph S. 

Tyler, Jr. Professor of Constitutional Law, to be our guest Professor and 

speaker. He will come for the entire event (Optional and Official 

Programs), accompanied by his wife Jenny. 

 

The hotels are all well prepared to welcome you and all 

accommodations, both those more expensive and those less expensive, 

look very nice.  

 

I have decided to hold the Saturday night Gala Dinner in the Lapa 

Palace Hotel, which will provide a very elegant set up and fine food, 

probably with music and dancing. 

 

We have received an already high number of registrations and I am very 

pleased about that. I count, however, on an even large attendance in 

beautiful and strategically well located Lisbon and I therefore urge all of 

those who have not yet registered nor reserved hotel rooms to do so at 

their earliest convenience. 
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The deadline for the block reservation at the hotels will expire at the end of this week. I 

have asked the hotels to do their best to accommodate our members even if they receive 

reservations after the expiration of the deadline. I am sure that they will be cooperative, 

subject, however, to availability, since May is a busy month, when Lisbon is going to be 

very much in demand. 

 

I therefore urge you to make your hotel reservations as soon as possible, but also encourage 

you to go ahead even if the deadline has passed. 

 

The larger the attendance, the better our Lisbon event will be. 

 

With warmest wishes, 

 

 
Alberto Piergrossi 
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